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To the members of the Historic District Commission for the City of Detroit,

As a resident of Indian Village and a parent of two children attending the Detroit Waldorf
School, I am writing in support of granting permanent status to the outdoor classrooms at the
Detroit Waldorf School.

My wife and I volunteered over the summer to aid in the construction of several of the shelters
and saw firsthand the care and quality of materials as they were assembled. They fit in
perfectly with the outdoor aesthetic of the school, and have enhanced our daughters'
experience there.

Further, the outdoor structures are a welcome source of activity in the neighborhood. It is
always nice to hear and see the activity a school brings to a community, and the outdoor
structures add immensely to that at the Waldorf School and to the Indian Village community.

For these reasons and many more, I strongly support granting permanent status to the outdoor
classrooms at the Detroit Waldorf School.

Alex Alsup
2955 Burns Street, Indian Village
Detroit, MI
48214

-- 
Alex Alsup
609-731-2890
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